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Dear Sirs
I am afraid that I do not have the specific knowledge to make a technical argument against
the proposed fourth runway at Gatwick. However, as someone who lives under the flight
path to Gatwick I have experienced serious disturbance and impact on my quality of life as
a result of air traffic being funnelled over my house. I can only speculate that a fourth
runway at Gatwick will increase the volume of air traffic even more, and that causes me
stress and concern. As I write this at 23.30 there has been constant air traffic overhead,
even to the extent of causing vibrations inside. I therefore strongly object to any further
development at Gatwick which would add to the current state of affairs.
Yours sincerely
Katya Hall




